
Brothers, 
 
Thank you for all of your prayers. After testing positive for Covid-19 and spending the  
last two weeks in a quarantine, I am happy to report that I am feeling much better. The  
virus is spiking in our area so please be safe during the holiday week. 
 
The update from our Knights of Columbus/Boy Scouts Brat Fry is long overdue. Another  
fantastic weather day, great turnout of Scouts and Scout leaders and yummy food combined  
for amazing results. It might have been the best brats I've ever eaten.    
 
You'll need to wait until our next meeting for all of the details, but the powerful  
combination of our Grill Master Gerry Brunner and new Knight Ron Kapellen made for great  
success!  
 
Regarding our upcoming meeting, we are not able to meet at Church until February. In the  
meantime, the VFW hall has been generously offered to us and we are looking at other  
options as well. Let me know what you think. Your feedback is greatly appreciated.   
 
As we gather (either personally or virtually) with family and friends this Thanksgiving,  
say a prayer for all of our continued health. With a vaccine on the horizon, we have much  
to be thankful for! 
 
Grand Knight Greg Grimes         


